
St. John Paul II Graduation Photographs 

8th Grade Class Group photo will be taken on Wednesday, May 21st at 8:30am. 

Individual graduation portraits will be taken immediately following for those that 

choose. Students without orders will not be photographed individually. 

All ordering will be done online, and orders must be placed before midnight 

Tuesday, May 20th.  

To order graduation photos go to the site below with the password - Prepay 

https://thestudiobythesea.orderschoolpix.com/65243 

or scan the QR code. 

 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact us at 

info@TheStudiobytheSea.com. 

Photos will be delivered to the school before graduation. 

As always, all photos are guaranteed, please contact us within a week of receiving 

your photos if you aren’t satisfied. 

Thank you for supporting local! 

  

https://thestudiobythesea.orderschoolpix.com/65243

